Larry Roffers 2023 N Palmer Street Milwaukee, WI 53212

January 23, 2007

Sonny L Bando 1737 N Palmer Street Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Bando.

I attended the meeting held by Mr. McGee on January 22 and would like to show my support for your proposed project on the corner of Brown and Holton.

Holton Street is a commercial corridor that is badly in need of some commercial. I feel your project would help to bridge the gap between the Brady Street area and our neighborhood. I also feel that your proposed project would enhance the enjoyment of my neighborhood by bringing more people to the area and badly needed shops.

I do not have a problem with the density issue, as it appears that you will be providing adequate parking for residents.

I have put many hours and dollars into this area and want to see it become something to be proud of. I think your project will help in this effort.

Thank you for investing in my neighborhood and best of luck on your project.

Cincordiv

Larry Roffers

Cc: Michael McGee

Jim Ketchman Joel Brennan Mike D'Amato Jim Witkowiak